
 
 

           
 
Floor Hockey will resume on Tuesdays, beginning March 24th,  
from 6:00 pm-7:00 pm at the Countryside YMCA.  John and Tricia 
Wonderly are excellent coaches and instruct at all levels. Last year we 
increased our coaching volunteers to include Dave, Jerry, Dan, and 
Brett too. This is very much enjoyed by those who attend. If interested 
in participating, show up at the YMCA and inform the desk clerk that 
you are attending “Floor Hockey”. We typically meet in the small gym 
next to the large gym (sometimes the large gym), depending on what’s 
available. JUST TRY IT!!! FREE! It is great exercise and an 
opportunity to meet up with friends. 
 

  
 
Thanks, 
 
Rhonda Schutte 
Community Integration Coordinator 
Warren County Board of Developmental Disabilities  
 
Questions regarding this flyer????   Contact Rhonda Schutte @  
(513)806-3809 or Rhonda.schutte@warrencountydd.org.  
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